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 Gabriel 

Balint-Kurti

OBJEMPER2016/6699/P 31/01/2017  12:41:25 I strongly oppose this application. The applicant must receive the agreement/approval of London 

Underground to their construction plans before any demolition begins. If the present building is torn 

down without this approval then we will be left with a derelict site in the heart of our community. This 

dereliction may last for endless years and be a continuing threat to the environment. The current 

building is an asset to the locality, while the planned construction will totally ruin our neighbourhood. 

It threatens the only tiny green space within walking distance of my flat. Approval should never have 

been given to this atrocious scheme.
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